
 
 

 

Dear Mark, 
 
Consultation from South Holland - Temporary ground mounted solar photovoltaic (PV) farm 
with battery storage, substation and associated works at Land East of Guanockgate Road 
Sutton St Edmund Spalding- Pathfinder Clean Energy 
 
Thank you for your consultation letter, in reference to the above, received on 17th April 2024. 
 
Fenland District Council are currently considering planning application F/YR24/0457/F for 
‘Installation of 49.9MW ground mounted solar photovoltaic panels with associated battery storage, 
substation and ancillary plant and infrastructure, and erection of 2.0m high (max height) security 
fencing and 3.0m high pole mounted CCTV cameras’.  
 
Planning application F/YR24/0457/F is a cross-boundary application relating to the development 
proposed by planning application H19-0329-24.  
 
As Fenland District Council are currently considering the planning application and a full 
assessment of that application has not yet been completed, it would not be appropriate to 
comment on planning application H19-0329-24 at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Richard Fitzjohn 
Interim Senior Development Officer 
 
Data Protection Act 1998 
To provide you with our services we will need to record personal information, such as your name and 
address.  This information will be kept securely and only accessed by approved staff. We will not share your 
information with anyone else without first telling you. If you would like more details about how we protect 
personal information then please contact our Data Protection Officer. 
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